
AP Calculus BC Distance Learning Plan 
 
Students, Parents, and Guardians, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to inform you about the critical components of Distance 
Learning starting Monday April 13th through Friday May 22nd. 
 

1. Google Classroom, Remind, and Google Meet are the digital resources I will use to communicate 
with you. 

a. Students are already joined, but any parent/guardian can join by going to 
classroom.google.com ​ using the class code: bxv6bho 

b. Join Remind- ​ Remind.com ​ or using the phone app- class code: @leebccalc 
c. You will receive access links for the live Google Meets when they occur through Google 

Classroom and Remind. This will not be used extensively due to privacy concerns. No need 
to sign up or join. ​Disclaimer:​ ​When you participate in a google meet you are giving your 
consent to be recorded. 

 
2. Assignments are posted in Google Classroom weekly. 

a. Every assignment is for ​Quarter 3 grade improvement (current grade on Aeries)​ only.  
i. Points for completed assignments will be posted and updated on Google Classroom 

and eventually on Aeries. 
ii. All assessments are formative to demonstrate learning of assigned weekly objectives. 

iii. Summative assessments will not be given out. 
iv. Although none of the previously assigned work/assessments can be made up or 

ammended, every assignment posted during Distance Learning will be used to ​help 
students’ grades​ in the class. ​They cannot be penalized from not doing any work 
(District-wide policy) ​. 

b. Lessons assigned for completion are designed to take ​two hours per week​ and they are to be 
turned in each week no later than Friday at 5pm for grade improvement​. Generally, there 
will be one review learning objective and one new learning objective to complete weekly.  

 
3. Virtual Instruction/Content support 

a. If you need additional assistance with lessons, please do not hesitate to contact me at any 
time via email or Remind.  

b. My official office hours are Mon, Tu, Th: 10:00pm-10:30pm, Wednesdays: 2-3pm, Fridays 
10:30-11:00am. However, I do receive emails and Remind’s at any time so you may still 
contact me around the clock. Please be mindful that outside of those office hours my 
responses may not be prompt.  

 
Finally, I just want to thank all of you in advance for your patience and understanding. These are truly 
unprecedented times, but together I am sure that we can minimize any repercussions regarding our 
students’ education that may come our way, as we work closely together. I wish all of you the best! 

 
 

***All digital resources have to be accessed using your riversideunified.org account.*** 

https://classroom.google.com/
https://www.remind.com/

